Cancellation Policy

Here at Bellaire Periodontics we strive to render excellent dental care to all our patients. In an attempt to be consistent with this, we have an Appointment Cancellation Policy that allows us to accommodate all our patients. When an appointment is scheduled, that special time has been reserved for you and when it is missed, that time cannot be made available to another patient. 

For Hygiene appointments we request a 48 hour notice for canceling or rescheduling appointments. If we do not receive a 48 hour notice, you will be charged a $75 cancellation fee. 

For Surgery visits we request one week notice for canceling or rescheduling appointments. If we do not receive a one week notice you will be charged a $125 cancellation fee. 

We value all of our patients and we sincerely appreciate your cooperation.
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